
 

 

Dear Parents:  

Your child's safety is the driver's priority. Please go through these expectations of riding the van 

with your children and make sure they understand what they mean. We hope you will find 

them straightforward and reasonable, but please contact the school if you have questions.  

EXPECTATIONS FOR VAN BEHAVIOR: 

 

1. The vans need to stay on a schedule to get students to school on time and to get them 

home when promised - please have your children ready before pick-up time so when 

the van gets in your driveway, they are ready to go. Also, please remind your child to go 

directly to the van pick up area (the teachers will help the younger ones) immediately 

after school is finished so the van driver doesn't have to search the halls for a missing 

student. 

2. Each child should keep their hands to themselves, no need to be hitting or even 

touching others. 

3. Children should sit in the seat that is assigned to them. 

4. Each child should use their inside voice. This will prevent the driver from being 

distracted by the noise level within the vehicle and allow him/her to focus on the road 

and traffic. 

5. Each child will use kind words with each other and the driver. 

6. No eating or drinking in the van. 

7. Seat belt and booster chair rules as issued by the State of Wisconsin will always be 

enforced. 

 

If you have a change to the morning pick-up schedule, please email your van driver at 

van@sheboyganchristian.com​.  If there is a change to the afternoon schedule, please call the 

school office 920-457-3060 so we can alert your student's teacher and the van driver. 
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